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Miny Schofield

From: Bowers, Matt
Sent: 18 December
To: Erewash Core Strategy Review
Cc:
Subject:

Categories: Green Category

 
Dear Miny, 
 
I write to comment on Main MaƩer 2, quesƟon 8. It is the view of Amber Valley Borough Council that the Statement 
of Common Ground between Erewash Borough Council, Amber Valley Borough Council and Derbyshire County 
Council, dated 21st July 2021, remains the most up to date posiƟon.  
 
Kind Regards 

Matt Bowers | Interim Planning Policy Manager 

Amber Valley Borough Council 


